SOCIETY OF ACTUARIES 1IN TRELAND

NEWSLETTER - MARCH 1989

1.  SEMINAR

The Society seminar "Towards 1992 - The Opportunities And Challenges For
Life Assurers" was held in the Berkeley Court Hotel on 8th February. 70
attended, among whom were five from the UK and 21 other non-members. The
Seminar was opened by the Minister for Trade and Marketing, Seamus
Brennan and the speakers were Aidan Cassells, John Edmondson and

Icki Igbal. The text of their talks and of the Minister's opening speech
will be sent to all who attended.

2. SSAP 24

Jim Murphy's Pensions Sub-Committee are in contact with the Institute of
Chartered Accountants in Ireland and copies of the Working Protocol
between Auditors and Actuaries received from them are available to
interested members. Anybody with queries about SSAP 24 which they feel
should be raised with the I.C.A. should pass them (in writing) to Jim or
Gerry O'Carroll.

3.  SUBJECT 1

Professor Boland of UCD will be running some short revision courses for
students studying Subject 1 in March. Details will be circulated next
week.

4. VISIT OF FACULTY PRESIDENT

Mr. William Morrison, the President of the Faculty of Actuaries, will be
visiting the Society on 13th March. Mr. Morrison will give a short talk
on current issues of concern to the Faculty, which will be hosted by
Hibernian Life Association in Dawson Street, and this will be followed by
dinner in the University Club, St. Stephen's Green. Please fill out the
attached form if you will be attending.

5.  NEXT MEETING

Colm Fagan will be presenting his paper entitled, I think, "Financial
Aspects of a New Life Office" or something like that, and making his
attempt on Brian Woods' all time Society attendance record.
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